Office of the Director

Department of Health

State of Wyoming

Mike Sullivan, Governor

17 February 1994

REF: S-94-046

FEB 2 8 94

Richard W. Niemeier, PhD, Director Division of Standards Development Centers for Disease Control & Prevention Occupational Safety & Health Robert A. Taft Laboratories 4676 Columbia Parkway Cincinnati, OH 45226-1998

Dear Dr. Niemeier:

I regret to inform you that the State of Wyoming has no program in place at present to measure the hazardous chemicals and substances carried home by workers.

We look forward to information you may publish that would give guidance as to how other states have or are approaching this issue.

Most cordially,

Jone Sales

Jane Sabes Director

JSJB